
Extract from the 479th Meeting of the Agency, held on 28 March 2006 in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
 
4. Additional Submission Received  -  Waste Licence Application 
 Brownfield Restoration Ireland Limited  -  Reg No 204-01 
 The Directors noted a memorandum from the Office of Licensing and 

Guidance, dated 13 March 2006, indicating that an additional submission had 
been received on 10 March 2006 from Mr N O’Reilly of Donard, Co. 
Wicklow. 
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